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	FRVPC Meeting 

Secretary Minutes - APPROVED
Submitted by: Lisa A. Schroeder
Date: January 6, 2013
Time:  2:00 pm

Location: Barrington Hills Park District, Riding Center

	

	Meeting called by:
	Judy Freeman
	Type of meeting:
	January 2013

Board Meeting

	Submitted By: Lisa Schroeder  *Those highlighted attended

	Attendees:

Member Sponsors

Susan Ahern

  Judy Freeman
 Ingrid Pavilanis

Amy Barrett 

  Tedd Gagen

 Regina Sabatini

Laura Clarke

   Leah Collister Lazarri
 Lisa Schroeder
Stuart Clarke

   Vicki Kelly
 Dawn Stavropoulos

Maria Stowe
   Jackie Knoop
 Kristen Thorson
Shawn Comstock

   Fred McMorris

 Jeff Tovar

Stephanie Doubek

   Barb McMorris

 Mike Zachar

Lauren Foos

   Nancy Mesic

 Kathy Zachar

Members

Joseph Ahern

Pam Domanski 
Terry Freeman
Peter Lazzari
Sherry Rowlett

Kim Tovar
Scott Barrett

Bill Domanski
Tracy Gilman
Tina McMorris
Jeff Rowlett

Jim Wischmeyer
Tracy Hodgson-Beam
Chris Doubek
Michael Gilman
Michael McMorris
Tom Sabatini

Lisa Zinck
Ed Beam

Gayle Heiring
Lisa Halloran
Joanne Mulvey
Steve Schroeder

John Zinck
Maggie Bogue
Gary Eberhart
Lisa Hamiel
Robert Mulvey
Josefina Soto

Ross Bogue
Megan Mosier
Richard Hamiel
Edie O’Brien
Inocencio Soto

Tim Buckley
Christina Fetzer
Alicia Kalinich
Monica Prettyman
Mike Stavropoulos

Erin Cotter
Chad Fetzer
Kyle Kalinich
Michael Prettyman
Andy Thorson

 Oliver Cotter
Doug Foos
Dennis Kelly
Jennifer Rousseau
 Melissa Timberlake
Greg Fern
Rick Vines
Steve Knoop
Jacques Rousseau
 James Timberlake



	Judy Freeman called meeting to order at 2:20 pm:

Review and Approve Minutes

The October 2012 minutes were distributed for approval via email and at the meeting. Vicki motioned for approval, Kristen seconded, and the minutes were approved by voice vote.

2013 Volunteer Status
Judy reviewed the Club’s current slate of volunteers and the need to fill various open positions, including a C Study Group coordinator, and Hospitality and Capital Committees members.  Various possibilities were discussed by the Board. Judy will ask those members discussed at the meeting to volunteer for the open positions.
Junior Pony Club Program
The Board continued discussion, from the October 2012 Board meeting, of the Junior Pony Club program. Judy reviewed the overall program in depth, which included input from Kristen, a former Jr. Pony Club organizer and Ingrid, the current lead instructor of the Jr. Pony Club program.  Various options were discussed regarding: lesson structure, limiting number of participants, length of program (e.g., 1 year cycle), etc. Judy noted Ingrid was planning to transition out of the program in the spring and suggested the possibility of member Lizzie Foos leading the program.  Kristen agreed to be a liaison for the Jr. Pony Club program due to her past experience as organizer.  Judy will report back to the Board once the program details have been finalized.
Feb 2013 symposium – Judy reviewed details of the 2013 Ocala Symposium offered by USEA for an instructor certification program and asked whether the Club should fund fees for members to audit the program. The Board decided not to offer funding for the symposium.
Feb 2013 Prep Clinic at Cresswood  - Judy discussed an upcoming Prep Clinic to be held at Cresswood Farm.  Judy asked for the Club’s assistance with some of the responsibilities, including transportation and food. Judy will provide additional details shortly.   

Clinic – June 1 and 2 - Allison Springer – Judy reviewed an upcoming Clinic with Allison Springer. She noted that Lizzie Foos might assist Allison with the clinic if there is sufficient participation.  She noted other possible Clinics to be offered: winter 2013 (Steven Clark – dressage); summer 2014 (Clayton Fredericks). 

2013 Horse Trials – Jackie and Judy discussed the 2013 Horse Trials, noting the Club’s leading priority - sponsor donations. The Board discussed: outreach to key sponsors ($10K level contributors); possibility of collecting a suggested donation as an entrance fee; moving the lemonade stand to the entrance to provide additional income; and the possibility of Christie Cressie joining the Sponsorship Committee.  Jennifer joined the meeting briefly to note that Phillip Dutton is being considered as the celebrity course walker. 
New Business - No new business was discussed.

Meeting Adjourned at 3:55 p.m. - Motion to adjourn made by Judy, seconded by Kristen.
Attachments:

October Board Minutes

Volunteer Grid
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